

Pupil Voice Forum Newsletter

The Pupil Voice Forum consists of groups of pupils from across the school who have different roles and responsibilities.

School Councillors



This half term has been very busy and exciting for our School Councillors. During the Winter Fair, they helped out and sold some delicious hot chocolate and candy canes to their local community. The School Councillors would like to thank everyone who contributed and came to their stall. It was a great success!

In celebration of Anti-bullying week, the school councillors organised an Anti- bullying poster competition. Lots of pupils submitted some fantastic posters and it was very difficult to select a winner.

Congratulations to Safreen (Y6), Sumaiya (Y6), Enrika (Y1) and Musa (Y2) who won the Anti-bullying poster competition.











Wellbeing Ambassadors



Some of our Wellbeing Ambassadors helped out at the Winter Fair. They were selling plants that were grown by our own gardening group at Culloden. Well done to Cruz, Isharat and Sophia for helping out during the winter fair.

Treat with Tahreena Winners

Well done to the following pupils who showed exceptional behaviour this half term.

Dawud, Rabiha, Ayan, Samira, Eshaan, Aydin

